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CAUTION: This email originated from an external email domain which carries the additional risk that it may be a
phishing email and/or contain malware.

Good Morning All,
 
Please see the attached request for postponement for the aforementioned project. Please
present for consideration at the February 12th , 2024 Council meeting.
 
 
 
Best Regards,

J ​​​​EFF ULYSSE

City Planner
City of Hyattsville

240 610 8004
julysse@hyattsville.org
www.hyattsville.org

Follow us: 

4310 Gallatin Street, Hyattsville, Maryland, 20781, United States

Disclaimer:  The information contained in this communication may be confidential, is intended only for use of the recipient named above, and
may be legally privileged.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution,
or copying of this communication, or any of its contents, is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please re-send
this communication to the sender and delete the original message and any copy of it from your computer system.  Thank you.
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Robert S. Croslin 


 


Tracey E. Douglas 
 Mayor City Administrator 


 


 CITY OF HYATTSVILLE 
 


4310 Gallatin Street, Hyattsville, MD 20781  Tel 301/985-5000   www.hyattsville.org 
 


Donna Brown 
Clerk of the County District Council 
1301 McCormick Dr 
Largo, Maryland 20774 
 
RE:  Detailed Site Plan (DSP-21001) – Suffrage Point Lower lot 
 
Dear Ms. Brown,  
 
I am writing on behalf of the Hyattsville City Council to respectfully request a postponement of the 
scheduled hearing in the matter of Detailed Site Plan 21001 entitled Suffrage Point Lower lot scheduled 
for February 26th, 2024. Given the complexity of this application, we require more time to thoroughly 
review the pertinent documentation.  
 
We emphasize that this request is made in the interest of safeguarding the environmental impacts of 
this application, as we are charged to uphold principles of environmental stewardship within our city. 
We believe that this extension is essential and will enable us to gather all necessary information to 
present our arguments effectively. 
 
Furthermore, with the addition of our new City Planner, who will also be playing a significant role in the 
preparation and presentation of our case, we believe that a postponement of the hearing is necessary 
for him to familiarize himself thoroughly with the intricacies of the case.  
 
We propose rescheduling the hearing for March 11th 2024. This timeframe will afford us the opportunity 
to address all pertinent issues comprehensively and present a well-founded case before the Council.  
 
We are requesting that this be placed before the Council for consideration at the February 12th meeting.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Robert S. Croslin 
Mayor 
 
cc:  Tracey Douglas, City Administrator  


Hyattsville City Council 
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